
Announcement of the beginning of a public discussion of the results 
of an internal analysis of corruption risks 
at the NJSC «Astana Medical University»


In accordance with the schedule of internal analysis of corruption risks in the Central Office, in departmental organizations of the Ministry of Health of the Republic of Kazakhstan approved on February 20, 2024 for №181, since April 1 of this year is conducted an internal analysis of corruption risks of the activities of the Non-profit Joint Stock Company «Astana Medical University» (hereinafter – Np JSC «AMU»).	
According to paragraph 4 of Appendix 2 of Order № 268-н/қ dated 20/03/2024. approved by the Chairman of the Board-Rector of NJSC «AMU», it is planned to announce a public discussion of the results of an internal analysis of corruption risks of the activities of NJSC «AMU» 
In this regard, we ask all interested parties to participate in the discussion of the results of an internal analysis of corruption risks.
If you have any questions regarding the ongoing internal analysis of corruption risks in the University's activities, please contact us by phone: +7 (7172) 53-94-47, internal number 225 (Compliance Officer of the NJSC «Astana Medical University») 

